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Number:       #8-1-2017 
Date:      8/8/2017 
Subject:    Update on Base Commander Richard Kunze 
  
===================================================================================================================================== 
  
Shipmates, 
  
Perch Base Commander Richard Kunze has been diagnosed with stomach 
cancer and is currently undergoing chemo to hopefully reduce the size of the 
tumor after which time he may undergo radiation treatments.  He is currently 
resting at home, please call before visiting as he may be at the chemo center 
receiving treatments. 

 


